
 

 

 

 
From: Antoinette Lawson [mailto:tlawson@umd.edu]  

 

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 9:37 AM 

 

To: Ann M. Holmes; Anthony Philip Savia; Daniel W. Ramia; David Rivard; Dean W. Kitchen; Emily Hartz; Jason 

Tejanand Singh; Ingrid Farrell; Jeffrey Allen Snider; Julie K. Phelps; Julie O. Wright; Karen L. Mitchell; Kathleen 

M Fominaya; Kathryn T. Robinson; Kimberly Nichols; Maureen L. Meyer; Patricia Aileen Woodwell; Thomas D. 

Vogler; Vanessa Pham Greer 

 

Cc: oraaupload; Denise J Clark 

 

Subject: ORA's Annual Reminder for Proposal Submissions-Springbreak March 17 & 18 

Importance: High 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

In preparation for the Spring break campus closure, this is ORA’s annual reminder concerning proposal processing 

and submissions. ORA staff will not be available March 17 & 18 while the campus is closed.   It is important that 

proposals due during that time get to us promptly in order to have them submitted by close of business Friday, 

March 14.    

 

We would appreciate you sharing this information with faculty and staff within your departments and encourage 

them to submit their proposals on time to meet sponsors’deadlines.  

   

Regards, 

  

Toni 
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